
THANK SOMEONE WHO MADE A DIFFERENCE
NPSD Educational Foundation 2022-2023 Spring Staff Tribute

Dear North Penn Family,

As the end of the school year approaches, please consider making a donation to the North Penn School District Educational Foundation in the
name of a staff member who has made a difference in the life of your child. By recognizing your favorite staff member with a donation to the
foundation in their name, you're providing additional opportunities to students through classroom grants submitted by staff. The staff member will
receive a certificate indicating a donation was made on their behalf from you and/or your student (as indicated below).

Just some of the many experiences North Penn students participated in through the Foundation and your generosity, include:
● Reading Is Fundamental (RIF) play for elementary students performed by North Penn staff and high school students
● the Work-It-Out Sensory & Seating Supporting equipment at Penndale Middle School
● Breeding and propagating fish and coral to sell to local businesses

Help the Foundation continue to offer innovative and creative educational programs to improve our students’ overall educational experiences.
Donate online by visiting www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or complete the form below. If you have any questions, please call
Christine Liberaski, Executive Director, NPSD Educational Foundation, at 215-853-1020.

I wish to recognize those who have made a difference in my child's life and, at the same time, support the Foundation!
NPSD Educational Foundation 2022-2023 Spring Staff Tribute
Visit www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute to donate online.

Suggested donation amount: ____$10 ____$25 $________Other (amount will not be made known to the recipient)

Staff member(s) name: _________________________________________ Building: ________________________________

How your name should appear when a certificate is presented to staff members (ex: The Smith Family, Susie Smith, etc.)

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Gift-givers' Name: _____________________________________________ Email: ___________________________________

Gift-givers' Address: ___________________________________________ Phone #: _________________________________

Give online at www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or mail your check donation payable to
"NPSD Educational Foundation" to P.O. Box 1084, Lansdale, PA 19446 by Friday, June 16, 2023.


